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January 30, 2020 
 
 

Dear Guidance Counselors,  
 

We are pleased to announce that we are once again offering our Crystal Run Healthcare’s Young 
Physicians Program to Rockland County High School Juniors and Seniors at our West Nyack facility.  As 
you may recall from years past, the program, designed for students interested in pursuing a career in 
the medical field, will entail weekly lectures and interactive discussions/demonstrations in a variety of 
medical specialties and settings. Through the program, students will have exposure to Physicians who 
are experts in their specialty of choice, as well as leaders in our local health care community.  While 
students will have direct interaction with Physcians, there will be no interaction with patients.  
 
The sessions, held on Tuesday evenings from 6:00-7:00 pm in the Spring of 2020 will highlight a variety 
of topics including, but not limited to: current screening recommendations for cancer, heart disease 
and prevention, new innovations and technologies in medicine, vaccination recommendations, and the 
current state of health care.   
 
The first session will begin March 3, 2020 and run though April 28, 2020.  (excluding April 14, 2019) 
 
At the culmination of the program, students will be asked to prepare a recommendation with 
improvements that his or her school can implement to improve the health of its students and teachers.  
 
All students who attend each session will receive a certificate for 10 observation and participation 
hours that they can use when applying for college.  This certificate will be pro-rated depending on 
attendance. 
 
For students who are interested in the program, we are asking that they submit their resume via email 
to Kate Bayley at KBayley@CrystalRunHealthcare.com.  The program can accommodate 3-4 students 
from each High School.  
 
If you have any questions, please forward them to Kate Bayley at KBayley@CrystalRunHealthcare.com.  
or call 845-643-3911.  
 
Thank you for your interest. 

 
 

Sincerely,  
Robert Walker, MD 
Medical Director, Rockland 
Crystal Run Healthcare  
 


